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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back to the Summer Term at last the sun has 

decided to make an appearance. As usual his promises 

to be a very busy term so please check the Calendar 

section of the school website to make a note of upcoming 

events such as our production of ‘Joseph’, Sports Day etc.

Ms Pryor has been busy organising new menus so please have a look at the 

School Meals section of our website (this is a drop down option which can be 

found under Parents). Jacket potatoes are now on offer every day and there 

are some exciting new options such as the Spicy Chicken Wraps which were 

very well received this week and Chicken Noodles planned soon. Our school 

meals remain priced below that of other schools and represent great value 

for money when compared to the cost of a packed lunch. We continue to 

receive many positive comments about how lucky we are to run our own 

kitchen so please support this facility into the future.

We are delighted to welcome back Miss Whistler, who will be 

working in Porthcurno Class this term. As a school we have 

continued to welcome trainee teachers on placement for their 

enthusiasm and commitment to the teaching profession. Miss 

Whistler will be running a Musical Theatre after school club for Y5-6 

beginning next Tuesday. We wish her well and hope that she will 

enjoy her time within our school. 
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Extra-Curricular Activities;  Breakfast Club from 8am all week- last food orders 8.40am 

Monday- Athletics Club (Y3-6) until 4.15pm, Ball Skills (Y1-2) until 4pm 
Tuesday- Gardening Club (Y3-6, please bring wellies) until 4.15pm, Musical 
Theatre (Y5-6)until 4.15pm 
Wednesday-Maths Club (Y1-2) until 4pm, Cricket Club (Y3-6) until 4.15pm 
Thursday- Crochet Club (Y4, 5, 6), Rounders Club (Y3-6) both until 4.15pm  
 
 
Activities R Us – Short Stay Session to 4.15pm only £2.00 full session until 
5.30pm £4.00 
Monday- Junk Modelling 
Tuesday- Make your own Sandwich for Snack Time 
Wednesday- Games- outside if dry, Board Games inside if wet 
Thursday- Painting 
Friday- Outdoor Fun! 
 

Request from Activities Club for Crafting Activities: 

 Wool 

 Fabrics 

 Wallpaper 

Request from Mrs Kwiatkowska 
 
Do you have any unused gardening tools that you no longer need 
and could donate to school? We are looking for spades, forks, rakes, 
trowels and plant pots 
Thank you 
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Buttons and Ribbons: Gwenver Class would be very grateful for any 

donations of the above should you have any unwanted ribbons or 

buttons at home. Thank you 

 


